CITY OF FORT PIERCE, FLORIDA

City Commission Meeting

Agenda Item #

Commission Meeting October 21, 2013

To The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission
Through: Robert ]. Bradshaw, City Manager
From John R. Andrews, P.E., City Engineer@@/
Re SR A1lA Project Status Update
Date October 11, 2013
ISSUE(S): SR A1A Project Status Update
SUMMARY: Phase I - Bayshore to Gulfstream:

FISCAL IMPACT:

RECOMMENDATION:

ALTERNATIVES:

RESPONSIBLE STAFF:

COORDINATED WITH:

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Seaway Drive is scheduled to be opened to two-way
traffic the week of October 21st.

2. FDOT has granted staff’s request to utilize funding to
mill and resurface both Binney and Hernando. The
contractor has agreed to do this work at a cost of
$197,483.30 if the City of Fort Pierce waives any
and all Liguidated Damages that have been accruing
since July 22, 2013. As per the contract, damages
shall be accessed at a rate of $500.00/calendar day
bringing the amount due through 10-21-13 to
$45,500.

3. Substantial construction completion October 28,
2013,

N/A

N/A

N/A

Engineering Department

FDOT

None
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